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July 1, 2013 
 
 
Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
License Department 
P O Box 22297 
Milwaukie, Oregon     97269-2297 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On June 27, 2013, the Board of Commissioners of Multnomah County approved the 
recommendations of the Sheriff’s Office pertaining to liquor licenses due to a change 
in ownership.  The recommendations were made based on the Sheriff’s Office 
completion of investigations and favorable recommendations for liquor license 
applications as follows: 
 
• Off Premises Sales and Limited on Premises Sales for remainder of 2013 

granted to Liquor License Applicant Phillip DuFresne, at Big Bear Crown 
Point Country Market and Deli, 31815 E Historic Columbia River Hwy. 
Troutdale, OR  97060 

 
• Off Premises Sales for remainder of 2013 granted to Liquor License Applicant 

Thien Le, Le Ly Inc. at Tenly Food Mart, 28210 SE Orient Drive, Gresham, 
OR  97080 

 
A copy of the stamped paperwork including the Sheriff's recommendations are 
enclosed for your reference.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lynda J. Grow 
Board Clerk 
Multnomah County 
 
cc:  Sheriff Daniel Staton 
 Rebecca Child, MCSO Enforcement Support Unit 

http://www.multco.us/

